
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Thank you again for your prayers.  We are excited to share that we have 

officially moved to Butte!  We closed on our home September 15th and moved in on 

the 16th.  Today is exactly two weeks in Butte and we are starting to get settled in.  It’s 

been a lot of work, and more to come, but we want to get it complete before we start 

the church in April next year. 

Over the past couple months, we have witnessed God doing a great work in 

our lives and ministry.  We had planned to move to Butte once we hit 80% of our 

support.  We jumped from 76% to 81% and the next day God provided the house!  We 

were able to get the house for $20K under list price in a market where the average 

house sells for $10K-$20K above list price.  The house is exactly what we had been 

praying for and more.  The mortgage company called right before closing to let me 

know they were lowering our interest rate and cutting our origination fee in half.  No 

explanation, but God.  In addition, a church in Helena brought seven people down to 

help us unload when we came into town, in which we are very grateful for. 

We have been visiting a few churches so far (to visit and provide updates) 

since coming to town and we are preparing to start scheduling some meetings around 

the region before the winter hits too hard.  This month has been spent concentrating 

on the move and getting the family adjusted to things.  We have some remodel work 

that is starting next week, so most of our meetings will be close by or no more than an 

overnight stay. 

If your church has not received our new mailing address, please let me know 

and I will make sure you get it.  Please continue to be in prayer for our family and 

ministry.  We are starting our evangelistic outreach by promoting our “Christ First” 

campaign via our HopeForButte.com website that is a gospel presentation page and 

way of gathering contacts.  We will be distributing tracts with the Gospel and 

promoting the “Christ First” campaign.  In addition, pray for our renovation process 

at the house as we will be having our roof replaced in the next couple weeks and also 

some other renovations within the house.  We are trusting Christ to provide these 

needs.  Please prayerfully consider coming out and helping with canvasing effort in 

March and April 2022 as well!  Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and 

support for our family and ministry here in Butte!  (Find some pictures in the email or 

separate page) 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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